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Victoria Stanley_ 14 January 2023 at 08:59

To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk
Dear CCC
| would like to object to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm, South Street.

This area cannot support such a huge development. The roads, NHS services and other local facilities are not having
their capacity increased in line with the development happening in this area.

The mental health of local people is being affected, as they are now feeling surrounded by developments that are
encroaching on their open spaces. | have personally seen the effect on my two autistic children, who no longer feel they
can escape people and housing, something they need to be able to do to recover from day to day life. For one of them,
they need this open space to help them recover from complex ptsd (partly caused by busy spaces).

This specific development will negatively impact the local area significantly, including the local woodland. This woodland
is one of our quiet spaces to escape to and it will not feel like an escape if it is surrounded by housing developments. The
wildlife in this area will also be impacted by the noise and change in the environment.

Regards

Vicky Stanle
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